
 
 

An Independent Academy Serving Darlington Families 

 
Darlington DL3 6EX  |  TEL 01325 251006  |  EMAIL admin@reidstreet.darlington.sch.uk 

 

Principal Mrs P Ayto  |  Senior Vice-Principal Mrs J Knowlson 

Vice-Principals Mrs J Davison & Mrs L Robson  |  Director of Business Mrs A Robinson 

 

 

………………...………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Reid Street Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number 07658688) whose registered office is at Reid Street Darlington DL3 6EX 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

We would like to invite your child to a Number Fun group after school.  We know your 

child is becoming more confident in Numeracy. They will be practising basic skills and 

learning how to apply what they have learnt to everyday, real life situations. We will also 

be explaining how we know an answer is right or wrong with examples of our own. We will 

play games, use the computers and work in teams. 

 

The sessions will start on Thursday 16th January and will run each week until half 

term. The children will stay behind after school and will need to be collected at the 

ramp in the KS2 yard at 4.15pm.   

 

If your child is able to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to school.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Peverell and Mr Banks  

 

 

 

 

_________________________  will be attending the Numeracy Fun sessions on 

Thursday 16th, 23rd, 30st January and the 6th and 13th February.  I will ensure that they 

are collected at 4.15pm at the door.  

 

Name  ______________________________    

 

Signature ___________________________ 

 

Emergency contact  ________________________________ 

 


